From: robindtravis@sbcglobal.net

To: Public Comment
Subject: Lepire Drive
Date: Tuesday, January 5, 2021 10:58:56 AM

This message originated outside of Carson City's email system. Use caution if this message contains attachments,
links, or requests for information.

Good morning, my road is falling apart due to winter weather and lack of upkeep. It was to be repaired years ago
when the city did slurry work. Please seal my road. I have contacted Pubic Works, spoke with the assistant Deputy,
left message but City Manager did not call me back.

I have also spoken to Mayor Bagwell about fixing it now before it cost more money to fix it later.

Robin Travis
775-720-7203

Sent from my iPhone
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